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Attention Electronic Claim Submitters/Providers 
 

A reminder that Molina pays fee for service claims weekly. In order for your electronic claims to 
be included in the weekly processing, they must be received prior to noon on Thursdays. Claim 
files that have not been received or have not generated a 999 by 12:00 P.M. Thursday will be 
processed the following week. It is always an advantage for Submitters to send their claim files 
before Thursday’s billing deadline. Submitters should refer frequently to notices on 
lamedicaid.com for information that may impact billing deadlines such as holiday schedules and 
other changes in our processing schedule. 

http://www.lamedicaid.com/

